
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 
 

Reception Induction for September 2020 
 
Parents’ Information Evening – Wednesday 17 June 2020 
 
We look forward to seeing you at our Parents’ Information Evening on Wednesday 17 June at 7.00pm. This is 
an opportunity to meet other parents in your daughter’s Reception Class and find out further information 
about St Mary’s Junior School. There will also be the opportunity to ask us any questions or queries that you 
may have about your daughter joining us. If this event is unable to take place due to COVID-19 restrictions, we 
will arrange an online meeting instead. 
 
Reception Induction Morning and Teddy Bear Picnic – Tuesday 23 June 2020 
 
I am also very much hoping that we are in a position to welcome your daughter for her induction morning on 
Tuesday 23 June. 
 
If this event goes ahead, your daughter should arrive at 9.00am dressed appropriately for a morning spent in 
a classroom environment with sensible shoes. She may want to bring her favourite teddy bear but will not 
need to bring anything else with her, as all snacks and equipment will be provided. Her Induction Morning will 
end at 12 noon and you are then invited to join her for our Teddy Bear Picnic between 12pm and 1pm where 
lunch will be provided. Please indicate in the response form whether you or your daughter have any dietary 
requirements. 
 
I, together with the Junior School staff, am very much looking forward to meeting the new Reception Class 
and we hope that they will all end the morning feeling confident and excited about starting in the Junior 
School in September. 
 
Please be aware that we do not have parking on-site, so allow enough time to find a suitable parking space for 
both the Induction Morning and the Information Evening. There is metered parking a short walk away on 
Trumpington Road. Alternatively, the Park and Ride and other bus services stop close to the school. 
 
‘Meet the Teacher’ Evening – Monday 7 September 2020 
 
Our final induction event is our ‘Meet the Teacher’ event on Monday 7 September at 6pm. This is an 
opportunity for you to chat with your daughter’s class teacher, Mrs Richards, and see how your daughter has 
settled in her first couple of days of school. 
 
Please indicate on the below response form you and your daughter’s availability for all three events. If you 
have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the Admissions team at 
admissions@stmaryscambridge.co.uk.  
 
 
With best wishes 

 
Mr Matthew O’Reilly 
Head of Juniors 
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